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-'*} URANIUM REDUCTION COMPANY
\ Box 488 — Moab, Utah

R. F. HOLLIS
General Manager )hy 15, 1962

Mr. R. L. Lovenstein, Director
Division of Licensing end Regulation
United Stetes Atomic Energy Commigsion
Waghington 25, D. C.

Dear Sir:
We have received your letters of April 26 end 27, reference

number DLR: DFH LO-3453, regarding our epplicetions for exemption
from various sections of 10 CFR 20.
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Upon receipt of your letters, we begen accumuleting the deta =
, requested by your office. We will submit these data to you upon comple=-
g tion of the necessary work and surveys. ot

Very truly yours,

i {ia 6 e |

3 A B S Y 4 A |
N O bl |
R. F. Hollis

Vice President & General Manager -
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